
 

 

 

     Memo No.: 41/NOTICE/PL/20-21                                                                                                             Date: 3/12/21 

 

NOTICE  

 

This is to notify that one of our office staff members has tested Covid positive. All staff 

members who came in contact with the affected staff member is being directed to 

remain in isolation for seven days. Due to this the College Office, Library and 

Computer Lab will remain closed till 8/12/21. 

Offline classes will remain suspended till the premises is sanitized and resumption of 

the same is notified. All classes will continue online as per the current off line 

timetable till such notification. 

                                                                                                                                     
   Principal  


